
PE kits 

PE lessons will be on a 

Tuesday and Thursday. 

Please make sure you 

have suitable clothing 

and footwear on these 

days. All jewellery and 

fitness watches will need 

to be removed for PE 

lessons.  

While the weather is 

hopefully starting to get 

warmer, we will try to be 

outside as much as 

possible. We may teach 

P.E outdoors on a 

Thursday, instead of 

being indoors. 

What was the impact of WW2? 

Maths 
Again, in Maths, we will be looking at a variety of topics, 

revising and extending identified areas and  developing 

the understanding of basic skills and applying to 

problems.  

Science 
This term, our focus will be ‘Light’.  

Homework 

As always, thank you for supporting your child with their homework. It really helps us when it is in on time. We will be setting English and 
Maths homework on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday.  

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any concerns please ask us or write a note in your child ’s 
homework diary or contact us via the school office. 

English 
In English, the children will continue to produce      

cross-curricular writing in a variety of different 

genres.  To help at home, children could continue to 

research aspects of WW2 and practise neat, cursive 

handwriting.  
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We will be continuing our topic about World War 2, focusing 
on key events leading up to Britain’s success, as well as the 
role of women.  

Year 6 Production 
We will begin to think about 

our Year 6 production. 

Children will have to audition 

for parts and then scripts 

will be issued. 

Reading 

As always, we encourage  

children to continue to read 

at home as much as possible.  

Please encourage your child 

to read regularly and to 

choose appropriate and     

challenging texts that match 

their ZPD code. 

SATs Week                                            
During the week commencing 12th May, the children in Year 6 will be sitting their 

SATs tests. A letter about the breakfast club, which will run during that week, will be  

given to the children soon. 

World Earth Day  

During Week 1, we will be discussing this year’s World Earth Day 

theme of "Our Power, Our Planet," encouraging a global effort to 

embrace renewable energy and triple the global generation of 

clean electricity by 2030.   

The children will have the opportunity to engage in a range of activities in English, Art 

and Computing. 
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